
For the safety of staff, patrons and performers, Confederation Centre of the Arts has  

implemented new measures meant to help reduce the risk of transmission of COVID-19.  

Please take some time to familiarize yourself with these measures before arriving for the tour. 

We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding, as we work through the new 

normal together. Please don’t hesitate to contact the box office directly by telephone at  

(902) 566 1267 or send an email to boxoffice@confederationcentre.com and we will do our best  

to answer your questions.  Rest assured we will do our best to make sure you have a  

positive experience.

—	 Please maintain Physical distancing of 6 ft between parties when possible.

—	 Masks are recommended for the duration of the tour

—	 The tour will start/end under the Victoria Row arch (corner of Queen and Richmond Street)

—	 If you are experiencing any symptoms including fever, cough, sore throat or shortness of  
	 breath, please contact the box office for a full refund up until ShowTime.

tour 
guidelines 

thank you!Everyone at Confederation Centre of the Arts appreciates your  
cooperation as we adjust to help serve you best and keep you safe.


